EDGEWOOD HIGH SCHOOL

3045 Busenbark Road Trenton, Ohio 45067
Phone 513-867-6300 Fax 513-867-6341 website www.edgewoodschools.com

ATTENTION ALL PARENTS OF 11TH GRADE STUDENTS

All students entering 12th grade in the fall of 2021, are now required by Ohio school law to SHOW PROOF
of the following BEFORE starting school for the year:

MENINGOCOCCAL (A, C, W, Y) vaccine (to protect from meningitis)

If your student received a Meningitis (A,C,W,Y) vaccine before the age of 16 years,
a second dose is required for school attendance in 12th grade.

If your student will be receiving the first dose of Meningitis (A,C,W,Y) vaccine and is
now 16 years of age or older, only one dose is required for school attendance in
in the 12th grade.

Any 12 e studen has not received the required Meningitis (A,C.W.Y) vaccination

will not be permitted to attend school until proof of this immunization has been received by the
school. If your child is unable to receive this immunization due to a medical reason, your doctor
must state so in writing.

The Meningitis immunization can be obtained at any time from now until the first day of 12th grade. Clinics
and Primary Care Physicians tend to become very busy toward the end of the summer, which may cause a
delay in your immunization, which could result in exclusion from school.

As soon as this required immunization is obtained, please have your provider complete this form with the
vaccine date, or provide a copy of your child’s shot record with the Meningitis vaccination date, to the school
so your child's record can be updated.

Thank you,
Tonya Oehler , LPN

Documentation of vaccinations received MUST be returned to your child’s school
BEFORE the first day of 12th grade.
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